
 

CIRCULAR​
Grades: Pre Nursery-VIII 

DPSG67/CIR/062/2024-25​​ ​ ​ ​ ​            Date: 13th March 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

As we approach the conclusion of the academic year 2024-25, we are excited to announce 
that students will have a week of "Bagless Learning Days" from 17th March to 21st March 
2025. According to the New Education policy (NEP 2020), it is mandatory to implement 
bagless days to help students break away from the routine of traditional learning and 
engage in a more dynamic and creative environment. 

During these five days, students will participate in a variety of engaging activities, 
including: (i) Sports, (ii) Art and Craft, (iii) Music, (iv) Fireless Cooking. 

Please take note of the details mentioned below: 

1.​ The timings are from 8:30 AM to 12:00 Noon (Half-day schedule) and attendance is 
mandatory. 

2.​ Students should come in their regular school uniform. They may carry a change of 
clothes for sports activities if needed. 

3.​ Students availing meals from the cafeteria will be provided with the same. 
Transportation will be available for those who have opted for it. 

4.​ Your respective class facilitator will share the timetable. 

5.​ A list of materials required for fireless cooking will be communicated separately. 

This will provide students with a refreshing and enjoyable way to wrap up the year before 
moving on to the next academic session. We look forward to an exciting and enriching 
week where students can explore new skills, express their creativity, and have fun with 
their peers.   

​
Warm Regards​
Sangeeta Dhamija​
Principal 
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